CHELMSFORD AMATEUR RADIO SOCIETY NEWSLETTER NUMBER 109

February, 1975

Next Meeting of the Society will be at Marconi College, Arbour Lane on Tuesday Febraury 4th, 1975. This months talk will be on "High Power RF Transistors Their Applications". Our Speaker for this month is Barry Tew, G3WFF. Maybe you have got some of these devices, but have not plucked up enough courage to use them, then this could help you a lot.

Next Committee Meeting Will be at "The Wheatsheaf" New Street at 7.30p.m. on Wednesday 12th February, 1975.

Informal Meeting "The Endeavour" corner of Arbour Lane and Springfield Road on Wednesday 19th February, 1975 in the Saloon Bar. This is also an ideal venue for the Sub-Committee, who are engaged on the Counter Project.

First Meeting of the Contests Committee is at "The Wheatsheaf" on Wednesday 26th February, 1975 at 7.30p.m.

Proposed 70cm. Repeater

This meeting chaired by Bill Pechey G4CUE took place at the Public Library and was very well attended by members of the society and other clubs over a wide area. Also in attendance was Roy Stevens GBVN who represented The Radio Society of Great Britain. A committee was formed to look into the establishment of a Repeater in the vicinity of Chelmsford. The first meeting of this committee will be on Thursday 20th February, 1975 at Johns G3WCO QTH at 7.30p.m.

Meteor Scatter Keith Fisher, G3WSW, had some quite good results during the Quadrantids, he worked SM7FJE in QRA. GP56, the QSO took just over an hour to complete. Good signals were also from OH2AXH who was testing with G3WZT of Horsham, signals from the Finnish Stations peaked 10dB above the noise in a 1kHz bandwidth. Also in passing the Auroral season starts soon. So look out for that T5 CW note or the echo on phone.

Thats all for this month Best 73 GD Dx

Les

Hon.Editor L.V.G. Turner, G4CUT QTHR Tel: Daytime Chelmsford 53221 Ext. 534 Int. 9216